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Chairman of 

Elsworthy 

Residents 

Association and 

member of 

BCAAC

An extension in similar scale to the neighbour's at 151B would be acceptable.   However the additional double 

height glazed extension on the East side of the house is gross overdevelopment and will cause serious light 

pollution for the flats above and next door and even for houses in Wadham Gardens.  It demonstrates no 

respect for the original design of the house and despite the variety of extensions permitted along King Henry's 

Road this would be the worst example.   It is hoped that there is still some effort made to preserve or enhance 

this conservation area for posterity.

Page 5 of 6


